February 7, 2025
Subject:  Packaging Change — LOCTITE® FREKOTE Products
Dear Valued Customer:

Henkel Corporation (“Henkel”) is committed to providing the highest level of service to its customers,
including timely communication of changes impacting our product offerings. This notification is to inform
you that there was a change to the packaging material for the products listed below (“Products”);
specifically, the current cap liner was replaced with an alternative cap line due to a discontinuation of the
current cap liner by our supplier.

Product Name IDH
LOCTITE FREKOTE 700-NC PT AERO 1873731
LOCTITE FREKOTE 44-NC AERO 1PT 1873035
LOCTITE FREKOTE 55-NC 1PT AERO 1873771
LOCTITE FREKOTE B-15 PT EN 420430
LOCTITE FREKOTE B-15 PT AERO 1873702

This change went into effect in September 2024. Please be advised that there is no change in Product
formulation, manufacturing, or filling process. This is only a package change notification and there is no
change to the form, fit or function of the Product. Attachment 1 shows the currently used cap versus the
alternate.

Please contact your local Henkel sales representative if you have any questions or require further
information.

Thank you for your support of our products. We look forward to your continued business.

With Best Regards,

Duygu Ozcan
Henkel Corporation
Regional Product Manager
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Attachment 1

Old Cap New Cap




